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MORNING GRAIN COMMENTARY 

Morning Trends: 

 

Morning Trends   

as of 5:00 AM CST  

Corn 2 to 4 higher 

Wheat 1 to 3 higher 

Beans 7 to 9 higher 

Soy Meal .5 to 1.0 lower 

Soy Oil 70 to 75 higher 

 

 

Weather: There is a ridge in the Rockies, a trough deepening in the Great Lakes, and a few disturbances are 
scattered about the North Pacific as well. The Great Lakes trough will be the dominant one of the week but 
eventually shifting eastward by the weekend. The ridge will weaken a bit, allowing the disturbances in the North 
Pacific the opportunity to pass through Canada. The U.S. and European models both keep the pattern active but 
disagree on how to develop disturbances in the extended range. I will favor the European with differences. For 
the outlook period, temperatures on Monday will be near to above normal for most areas with a chance for below 
normal temperatures near the Canada border. Temperatures may drop below normal at times into the Plains 
and Midwest as systems move through. A system will move through the Plains and Midwest early next week 
with scattered showers. Another system may move into the Northern Plains at the end of next week with more 
shower chances. -DTN 

NORTHERN PLAINS (LIVESTOCK/CORN/SOYBEANS): Recent showers have put a dent in the ongoing 
drought, but it still remains throughout the region. A few systems will pass through the region over the next 10 
days, but shower chances will be lower and more scattered. The drought does not look to get wiped out anytime 
soon. -DTN 

CENTRAL/SOUTHERN PLAINS (LIVESTOCK/CORN/SOYBEANS/WINTER WHEAT): Recent rainfall in Kansas 
will be good for winter wheat planting and establishment, but sporadic drought has been popping up around the 
region lately and more showers will be necessary to end it. Drier conditions over the next week will benefit 
drydown of corn and soybeans and early harvest. -DTN 

MIDWEST (CORN/SOYBEANS/WINTER WHEAT): Scattered showers and severe weather moved through the 
Great Lakes on Tuesday, with some hail and wind damage. Outside of this system, conditions are improving for 
drydown and early harvest of corn and soybeans. While systems will pass through the region over the next 
couple of weeks, showers will be more limited, scattered, and light for the most part. Soil moisture is still 
favorable for winter wheat planting and establishment. -DTN 

DELTA (SOYBEANS/COTTON): Dry weather is expected over the next week, favoring maturing soybeans and 
cotton. -DTN  

The Stories of the Day: 

 

Brazil Presidential election cycle 2022…it could be a long year At Brazil 
rallies, Bolsonaro deepens rift with Supreme Court (sfgate.com)  
 

Caldor Fire Update South Lake Tahoe residents begin cautious return as nearly 
half-contained Caldor Fire burns nearby (msn.com)  
 

Bumper Australian winter crops means the return of mice Bumper winter crops 
herald return of mice (msn.com)  
 
Yikes!!! What Is the Nipah Virus, What Is Its Death Rate? Outbreak Kills Boy, 
Hundreds Isolating (msn.com) 
 

https://www.sfgate.com/news/article/Brazil-s-Bolsonaro-seeks-show-of-strength-16439969.php
https://www.sfgate.com/news/article/Brazil-s-Bolsonaro-seeks-show-of-strength-16439969.php
https://www.msn.com/en-us/news/us/south-lake-tahoe-residents-begin-cautious-return-as-nearly-half-contained-caldor-fire-burns-nearby/ar-AAOcxfN?li=BBnb7Kz
https://www.msn.com/en-us/news/us/south-lake-tahoe-residents-begin-cautious-return-as-nearly-half-contained-caldor-fire-burns-nearby/ar-AAOcxfN?li=BBnb7Kz
https://www.msn.com/en-au/news/australia/bumper-winter-crops-herald-return-of-mice/ar-AAO9Fxe?ocid=BingNewsSearch
https://www.msn.com/en-au/news/australia/bumper-winter-crops-herald-return-of-mice/ar-AAO9Fxe?ocid=BingNewsSearch
https://www.msn.com/en-us/health/medical/what-is-the-nipah-virus-what-is-its-death-rate-outbreak-kills-boy-hundreds-isolating/ar-AAObjDO?li=BBnb7Kz
https://www.msn.com/en-us/health/medical/what-is-the-nipah-virus-what-is-its-death-rate-outbreak-kills-boy-hundreds-isolating/ar-AAObjDO?li=BBnb7Kz
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SOUTHEAST (COTTON/LIVESTOCK): Scattered showers are expected through Thursday and could be the 
result of a small tropical system on Thursday. The rains and potential for flooding may cause some damage to 
open cotton bolls. -DTN 

PACIFIC NORTHWEST (WINTER WHEAT): Drought continues to have a tight grip on the region. Winter wheat 
planting and establishment is unlikely to find much success until more favorable moisture develops. Several 
storm systems will move through over the next couple of weeks but with only limited precipitation at best. -DTN 

BRAZIL (WINTER WHEAT/CORN/SOYBEANS): A system is producing scattered showers across southern 
areas through Thursday. Some showers may even develop over Mato Grosso, but the start to the wet season is 
still a couple of weeks away. Winter wheat is seeing improved conditions as it gets further into reproduction and 
fill while some full-season corn is being planted. Soybeans are restricted from planting for another few days at 
least so the showers coming to southern areas will benefit soils before planting begins. -DTN 

ARGENTINA (WINTER WHEAT/CORN/SOYBEANS): A system is bringing more showers to the region that 
should be helpful for developing to reproductive winter wheat. Soils still need more moisture for soybean and 
corn planting. More showers are expected to develop this weekend into early next week. -DTN 

EUROPE (WHEAT/CORN): Drier weather over the weekend benefited drydown of wheat and corn while soil 
moisture is mostly favorable for winter wheat planting across the north and east. Across the south, soils are on 
the drier side and could use more moisture for planting and establishment. A system will slowly move through 
western areas this week, but southern areas will see very limited shower chances until possibly next week. -DTN 

UKRAINE/SOUTHWEST RUSSIA (WHEAT/CORN/SUNFLOWERS): Drier conditions are expected this week, 
favoring drydown of summer crops and planting of winter wheat. Soil moisture in Ukraine is much better than in 
Russia, especially in the Volga Valley where dry conditions over the summer have limited soil moisture for winter 
wheat establishment. -DTN 

AUSTRALIA (WINTER WHEAT/CANOLA): Scattered showers moved through over the weekend and favorable 
conditions continue for reproductive winter wheat and canola in most areas. Showers would still be beneficial in 
northern New South Wales and Queensland, but irrigation supplies are adequate. -DTN 

CHINA (CORN/SOYBEANS): Outside of some flooding which may have occurred in July, conditions have been 
mostly favorable for corn and soybeans this season. Scattered showers over the next few days will help filling 
crops finish strong. -DTN 

INDIA (COTTON/SOYBEANS): Monsoon showers moved back into central cotton and soybean areas last week, 
benefiting soil moisture for some areas that have seen erratic rainfall this year. Showers continue to be on a 
more sporadic nature through this week. -DTN 

Headlines: 

> Malaysian Nov Palm Oil up 51 Ringgits            

> Dalian Futures Exchange were mixed Jan Corn up 7 to the Yuan, Jan Beans down 34, Jan Meal unchanged, 
Jan Bean Oil down 6, Jan Palm Oil up 30 

> Asian Equity Markets were mostly lower, Japan’s Nikkei up .9%, China’s Shanghai down 1.4% 

> European Equity Markets are lower, German Dax down 1.5%, London FTSE down 1.1%  

> MATIF Markets are mixed, Nov Corn down .50 to the Euro, Nov Rapeseed unchanged, Dec Wheat up .50      
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Save the Date…Sept 10th…USDA Crop Production/S&Ds…late add updated acres for corn, beans, and 
sorghum  

> Save the Date…On or about Sept 19th …our good friends at the Weather Center Company suggest we might 
be dealing with another Gulf Tropical event 

> Save the Date…Sept 22nd…FOMC meeting results  

> Save the Date…Sept 30th…2Q US GDP 

> Save the Date…Sept 30th…USDA Grain Stocks  

> GASC in looking for wheat, shipment Oct 25th-Nov 3rd  

> Fall Armyworms in IA What you need to know about Burlington, Iowa's armyworm invasion (thehawkeye.com)  

> Bir Flu/ASF/Locust/Grasshoppers all quiet for today   

> StatsCan July Grain stocks at 7:30 AM CDT  

> USDA weekly crop updates showed that 5% of the US winter wheat crop has been planted…fall has 
arrived…corn crop rated at 59% good/excellent WoW down 1%...beans WoW up 1% good to excellent at 57% 

Commentary  

In headline driven markets there are no bigger headlines for the grains than USDA S&D day, especially when 
there is the wild card of revised acres. That said, since the report is on a Friday this week the full impact of the 
report might not be felt until next week. King corn will be the headline driver since it is here where the trade feels 
the USDA needs to adjust US yield numbers as well as touch the planted acres. The average trade guess for 
acres according to Reuters is about 600,000 more than the August USDA number. This seems like a fair value 
for the USDA to land on, as it will give them some wiggle room for further found acres if need be. The average 
trade guess for the yield number in corn is at 175.8, that said the whisper campaign in the trade seems to be 
higher with many a trader thinking over time the USDA will get the crop yield to 177.0 if not a bit higher. It seems 
the lean by the trade going into the report is that if there is a surprise in the corn number it will be due to the 
USDA being more aggressive in accounting for the decent July/August weather the WCB enjoyed this past crop 
cycle.  

We might be watching this Yellow X…wait a minute it has gone to Orange ever closer to a weak named event?  

https://www.thehawkeye.com/story/news/2021/09/07/caterpillars-believed-ravaging-burlington-lawns-what-you-need-know-iowa-armyworm-invasion-moths/5713144001/
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An investment in futures contracts is speculative, involves a high degree of risk and is suitable only for persons who can 
assume the risk of loss in excess of their margin deposits.  You should carefully whether futures trading is appropriate for you 
in light of your investment experience, trade objectives, financial resources, and other relevant circumstances. PAST 
PERFORMANCE IS NOT NECESSARILY INDICATIVE OF FUTURE RESULTS. 

 


